
Dartmouth  Police  Department
seeks public’s help in IDing
two  in  connection  with
vandalism
“Calling all cAHs…Calling all cAHs

DPD is currently looking for some help identifying the two (2)
individuals shown in this picture, as they are persons of
interest in connection with a recent vandalism.

If you have any information that can help us identify them, we
encourage you to either send us a private message or call
Detective Kyle Costa at 508-910-1755.

Thank you!” -Dartmouth Police Department.
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Dartmouth Police Department photo.


